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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 27, 2021 11:55 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: 506 Cheatwood SUP

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Rich, good morning and happy Thanksgiving I hope you are doing well. I just wanted to mention that this project will be 

a nice infill project and help complete teh street scape for this block. It’s a pretty easy going design and is respectful to 

the surrounding homes and architecture styles in the area. Its important to see these vacant parcels be utilized with 

appropriate designs. 

 

Its also importnant to support our civil servants this owner is a City of Richmond Detective and has found it very difficult 

to find a home that will be a good fit for him. We have looked for 2-3 years and constantly get bid out of properties. 

Allowing him to complete this project will give him a nice home in the city he serves which is so very important in many 

ways. I hope you can allow this project to move forward  

 

 
Matt Jarreau, Realtor,  
Distinguished Achiever  
Hometown Realty 
matt@georgerva.com 
114 N 3rd St  
Richmond VA 23219 
C (804) 306-9019 
O (804) 762-8092 
F (804) 747-7393 

 


